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Ebony Ambassadors contest and

awards  team are working

tirelessly to deliver a

spectaculous event. This year

event will feature dignitaries

from all over the world. it will

be a good platform for

networking. . We have 10%

discount for all attendees that

will like to lodge at the Hilton

hotel where the event is taking

place.

 This is an event not to  missed.

EXCITING NEWS
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Community Outreach

If you need or know anyone that need this support please
reach out to us either through email:

info@missebonyambassador.com or Phone:
07903708677



Our mental resilience workshop

and food distribution project Kicks off 
on the 11th of March, with the celebration
 of International women day. This project is 
on repeat after it recorded a huge impact
in the community that benefited from it.
We want to use this means to thank the
Lottery Community Fund for sponsoring 
this  Project two times in a role.
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The Nigerian Festival UK is organised

by Ebony Ambassadors and Nigerian

Students’ Union UK in partnership with

Black Female Enterpreneur

Greeenwich and Nigerian commnity

Greenwich

The Nigerian Festival

UK is a LONG day

event to showcase,

acknowledge,

celebrate and

conserve the cultural

richness and unique

heritage of current

and future

generations of

Nigerians living in the

United Kingdom. Our

existence is deeply

rooted and inspired

by the need to bridge

the cultural gaps

amongst  Nigerian/

African youths and

adults who have not

had the opportunity

of learning the

customs and

traditions

We are open to more collaborative
work. Together we can achieve more.

COLLABORATION
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Break the Bias To celebrate the

international women's

day,   we will be

hosting a virtual event

with the Title

MINDSET. The topic

was chosen in line

with this year theme

of celebration (Break

the Bias) This event is

open to all. Below is

one our confirmed

speaker: Cllr. kate

Anolue, Two times

Mayor of London

Borough of Enfield.

She will be joined with

two other speakers yet

to be confirmed.

Please Look out for

more details of this

event which will be

shared on all our

social media platforms

Website: www.missebonyambassador.com

Twitter: ebonyamb
Instagram: ebony.amb

Facebook: Ebony Ambassadors

cllr. Kate Anolue
Former mayor of Enfiled

Ebony Ambassadors international 
day's event details
Topic is Mindset.

Date: Friday 11th March 2022
Time: 6pm

Venue: ZOOM

http://www.missebonyambassador.com/


A U G U S T  2 2 ,  2 0 1 9

Miss Samira Mensah (Miss E.B.O.N.Y Ambassador UK

2021/2022) mission to Ghana as part of her role as the

reigning Queen was a huge success. Her activities in Ghana

included visit local primary school and secondary school to

donate stationeries and give motivational talks, Tour of one

of Ghana's waste management sites, Visit to Orphanage home

where she donated clothes and different food items, facilitate

skills empowerment workshops on hair braiding and

beading.

Visit to Maternity ward to handout baby essentials to new

mum and lastly volunteered with The Komenda project

(supplies stationaries to the less privileged). See some

pictures of the mission below.

A big thank you to all the
supporter of our charitable

mission to Ghana

MISS E.B.O.N.Y AMBASSADOR UK 2021/2022
CHARITABLE MISSION TO GHANA 
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A big thank you to all the
supporter of our charitable

mission to Ghana

PICTURES OF CHARITABLE MISSION TO GHANA 
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PICTURES OF CHARITABLE MISSION TO GHANA 


